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PRAISES:Since September, we have presented our burden
for Brazil in five churches in North and South Carolina.
The Lord has led three of them to support us at this
point! This month, we are visiting one church in
Virginia and participating in a missions conference in
South Carolina. In February, we start traveling full time
and will hit the ground running with six meetings and
two missions conferences.

Thank you for your prayers and support!

Greetings!

Thank you for your prayers as we round the corner
into this new year. 2023 brought a big change into our
lives, and we are excited to watch the Lord unfold His
plans in 2024!

At the end of January, I will be finishing my role as
assistant pastor at our home church and start
deputation full time. Our desire is that the transition
goes smoothly as others begin leading the youth,
music, and secretarial ministries. Please pray for our
church during this time of change.

The last fewmonths have been full of wrapping up
our ministry here and scheduling meetings. The Lord
has been so kind to us! We've connected with many
churches and have scheduled 48 meetings so far this
year and some in 2025 as well. Our travels will take us
across most of the East Coast and much of the
Midwest throughout the year. Please pray for wisdom
in filling in the schedule and for the Lord to lead us to
partnering churches. We would love to see people
encouraged and more laborers called into the harvest.

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

January 2024

• Many meetings scheduled
for 2024 and 2025.

• Three supporting churches
have partnered with us.

PRAYERS:
• A smooth transition for our

home church.
• Adjustment to traveling,

especially for our girls.
• God to use the deputation

ministry to call others into
service.

Love,
the Minions


